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Child Protection 
Coordinator 

Mrs Preston 
is our CP 
coordinator 
and her 
role is to 
ensure all 
young people are 
safe in school, at 
home and in the 
community. If you 
have a Child 
Protection concern 
about a young 
person, please 
contact Mrs Preston.     


You can e-mail our 
Pupil Support Team:


Arran House             
Miss Armour 


Lewis House            
Miss McTaggart


Mull House                    
Ms Gibson


Skye House              
Mr Samson


All Houses              
Mrs Bertolini           
Mrs Ogilvie TIP


Personalise privacy 
settings and consider 
limiting who can see 

your information.
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TIP


Pause before you post 
to ensure you are 

happy sharing with 
anyone who might see.
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TIP


Know how to report, 
block and filter content 

to ensure you keep 
yourself safe.
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Staying Safe Using Social Media - 
advice from PC McFarlane

With the ever increasing use of online devices, being online is an 
important part of our lives with many benefits including studying, 
working, social media and gaming. Many people will have several 
devices within their households allowing them access to these benefits. 
With these benefits however, come many risks which could include 
becoming the victim of online bullying, online fraud or other criminality.


Due to the increased online presence of young people, this has raised 
serious concerns about the safety of the internet and social media, 
highlighting the risks posed to those persons who are online, particularly 
young people. As parents and staff, we try to keep young people safe 
from risks or dangers in the ‘real world’, but it is now vitally important we 
show the same endeavour to keep our children safe in the ‘online world’ 
too. Click here to read further advice from Police Scotland. 

If you would like to speak 
to PC McFarlane, our school 
police officer, 
please contact 
him via our 
school office.

Our young 
people and 
staff share 

their top tips 
for staying 

safe on 
social media. 
Click arrow 
to watch.

https://youtu.be/w4158eDh6FI?si=4T5GWLqQ6RncjcRx
mailto:apreston@kingspark-sec.glasgow?subject=Child%20Protection%20Coordinator
mailto:gw15armourstacey@glow.sch.uk?subject=Arran%20House
mailto:fmctaggart@kingspark-sec.glasgow?subject=Lewis%20House
mailto:fmctaggart@kingspark-sec.glasgow?subject=Lewis%20House
mailto:agibson@kingspark-sec.glasgow?subject=Mull%20House
mailto:isamson@kingspark-sec.glasgow?subject=Skye%20House
mailto:lbertolini@kingspark-sec.glasgow
mailto:jogilvie@kingspark-sec.glasgow
http://www.kingspark-sec.glasgow.sch.uk/Websites/SchSecKingsPark/UserFiles/file/Social%20Media%20Guidance%20for%20Parents%20and%20Carers.pdf
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